
From: Terrell, Jeffrey (Jeff)  

Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 7:59 AM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Iroquois constittuent in favor of the Alternative Plan for the Circle K Redevelpment 

 

Hello, 

 

I live at 1310 Iroquois Place, at the other end of Iroquois from the Circle K, but of course, the 

Circle K development affects the whole street and the local neighborhood, not just the adjacent 

properties. 

 

With that interest in mind, I have followed the Circle K development plan, granted more by 

email than by direct “showing up”.  

Nevertheless, I feel that I have heard the issues, the interests of the local community, and I would 

like to vote my support for the Alternative Plan when it comes to discussion and vote at the 

planning commission.   Its better from many perspectives, not the least of which is lighting, light 

contamination, traffic, and safety.  

 

Thank you for taking my perspective into consideration.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

Jeffrey E. Terrell, MD 
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